
You could be eligible 
for assistance 

on your local phone service.
Your telephone company encourages eligible low income residential customers to take
advantage of available discounts on their telephone bills. The Lifeline program provides
customers with limited incomes a discount of $11.25 per month (up to $12.35 for
customers age 65 or older) on basic as well as more advanced combinations of services.

You may qualify for Lifeline if your household income is at or below 150% of the
federal poverty level. You may also qualify if you participate in one of the following
assistance programs:

•  Medicaid
•  Food Stamps
•  Federal Public Housing Assistance
•  Supplemental Security Income (SSI)
•  Low Income Home Energy Assistance (LIHEAP)
•  National School Lunch Program
•  Temporary Assistance for Needy Families (TANF).

If you believe that you or someone you know satisfies the above requirements, please
contact us at (866) 321-2323 for more information about these discounts. 

Regulations established by the Federal Communications Commission prohibit any household from receiving more than one
Lifeline discount and Lifeline customers will be asked to verify their continued eligibility for the program on a regular basis.


